
 

 

 
 
        July 18th, 2016 
 
Superdome Sports  
134 Hopper Avenue 
Waldwick, NJ 07463 
ATT:  Pete Tasca 
 
On behalf of Dynarex Corporation, I want to extend our sincere appreciation to you, and your 
wonderful staff at the Superdome Sports.  Our 5th Annual Dynarex Day event held at your facility 
this year was spectacular! 
 
The assistance from your staff and management made for a stress free set-up and all our 
activities were extremely well organized. The arrangements with our caterer, and the party room 
location worked perfectly for our program. I have run many events over my years for such 
programs and you definitely come out on top!  
 
Your instructors/leaders were very enthusiastic and created a terrific environment for all the 
events that we planned out on the field.  Our employees really enjoyed the events and they all 
had a great time! 
 
I would highly recommend any company hosting an event for their employees to consider your 
facility for their venue.  Once again, thank you for making our 5th Annual Dynarex Day a huge 
success. 
 
Most sincerely yours, 
 

John Burns 
 
John P. Burns 
Director of Marketing 
Dynarex Corporation 
 
 


